
 

TRAFFIC FLOW INTERRUPTION 
 

OKANAGAN FALLS 
 
 

 

DATES: Tuesday, August 20 to Tuesday, August 27, 2024 
TIME: 8:00 am to 5:00 pm daily  

LOCATION:  
Properties along Maple St, south of 10th Ave to Ferguson Pl. 

 

 
Drivers in Okanagan Falls can expect one-way alternating traffic on Maple St from the morning 
of Tuesday, August 20 until the end of the day on Tuesday, August 27, 2024. 
 
The notice is to alert drivers of the change in the traffic pattern in order to facilitate new utility 
services and road paving in the area. 
 
The traffic interruption will affect Maple St between the bridge south of 10th Ave and Ferguson 
Pl. Traffic will be directed by automated traffic control lights located at each of these 
intersections. 
 
RDOS staff ask that people slow down, drive safely, and consider alternate routes during the 
ongoing road works. 
 
The RDOS would like to apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  
  
For further information, please contact the RDOS Utilities Department at 250-490-4135.   
 
 

Regional District of Okanagan – Similkameen 
Utilities Department 

Tuesday, August 20, 2024 
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